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I support these amendments. I also support more resources going in to sensitive wildlife areas eg for
penguins and hooded plovers, so that there are more rangers/animal control officers and CCTV to
allow our native wildlife a chance in their own habitat.

Dogs are not the problem the owners are.  Hopefully these changes will make people wise up and
take more care of their dogs and where they can go.

Regards

Grace Mulholland




